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Teaching and Learning  

 

We would like to thank our students and families for boldly learning about and engaging in 

Distance Learning these past three months. We will continue to work on and improve our 

distance learning practices over the summer months should we have to revert back to Distance 

Learning in the future. 

 

In order to stay sharp, we encourage students to continue to access learning through our district 

site: 

https://www.stanwood.wednet.edu/news/general/online_learning_resources   

 

Reopening Schools 

 

We invite families to participate in a survey related to reopening schools. Families should have 

received the message via School Messenger this morning. They can also be accessed via the 

District Website. We are asking that families complete a survey for each school they had 

children in attendance. 

 

Food Distribution 

 

Meal distribution will continue in the same manner through June 30th.  Information about food 

distribution for July and August will be sent next week. 

 

https://www.stanwood.wednet.edu/news/general/online_learning_resources
http://stanwood.ss19.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=588521&pageId=27093613

